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November 24,200J

Ms. Elena Ruth Sassower
Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc
P.O. Box 69, Gedney Station
White Plains, NY 10005-0069

Dear Ms. Sassower:

Thank you for submitting written testimony to the Commission to promote public
Confidence in Judicial Elections.

Public confidence in the judiciary is an essential part of effective democracy. In New york
State, where we elect most of our judges, public confidence in judicial elections is critical.
The Commission's success depends on people like you-people willing to reach out and
help effect positive reform.

Your testimony is a tremendous help to the Commission's work. Although the work is far
from over, your views and insights are the stuff from which public confid6nce will grow.

we expect to release our interim report on December 3, 2003. lt will be posted on the
Commission website shorily thereafter:
h ttp ://l aw. ford h a m. ed u/co m m is s ion/i ud ici a I e lecti on s.

Thank you fdr your support.

Sincerely,

{.un/*'John D. Feerick
Chair

"r';ffi{/'t::)%:z
l/ichael J.Dl SweE;ne
Counsel


